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The Fannin County Criminal District Attorney’s Office is pleased to announce the hiring
of Victim Assistance Coordinator April Butner. Butner, who has a bachelor’s degree in criminal
justice, returns to the role she previously served for eight years bringing with her experience in
all areas. “We are excited to have her, she will be a great asset to the office providing services
to crime victims in Fannin County,” said Criminal District Attorney John Skotnik.



